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January 4, 2006 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Briefing by Energy Northwest on Proposed Integrated Coal Gasification 

Combined Cycle (IGCC) Power Plant 
 
Energy Northwest will brief the Council on its proposed integrated coal gasification combined 
cycle power plant.  The proposed Pacific Mountain Energy Center would include two 300 MW 
power plants located in Kalama, Washington and is proposed to be completed in 2012. 
 
The staff is tracking developments in IGCC technology.  Jeff King has reported to the Power 
Committee on its current status.  Action Item GEN-13 in the Council’s power plan asked that the 
region consider a demonstration plant for IGCC technology.  The Energy Northwest proposal 
partially could fulfill that role so this presentation should be of great interest to the Council. 
 
An Energy Northwest new release on the Pacific Mountain Energy Center proposal is attached 
for your information. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
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